
Due to the weather forecast, we will be postponing Senior Paw Painting. Our new date 
will be August 13th from 8:00 am to 11:00 am.

If you would like to participate, please fill out this google form. 
Click Here

 
         

2024-2025 
Senior Paw Painting NEW DATE

https://forms.gle/AF4SVvNCgqccacfb7

